Saturday Flu and Covid Clinic Queue busters!

Thank you for booking your Flu and Covid vaccinations with the Reddish Family Practice.
Please follow our handy hints to keep the clinic running smoothly and reduce waiting times:

Please note the clinic is for your vaccinations only.
Staff will not be able to answer other queries on the day.

If you're running late, need to change your appt time or don’t have an appointment.

Please just walk in between 9-1.30pm and we will still see you whilst the clinic is open.

We will have a lot of clinicians vaccinating so queues can keep moving as quickly as
possible.

Please wear short sleeved clothing - Please remove coats / jumpers etc once inside so that you

are ready for your vaccination.

The car park will be closed except for requested disabled access.

Please come on foot if you can or park a little away from the surgery, to reduce traffic.

If you are a carer and require someone to give the vaccination in the car park.
Please come to the rear entrance and ask for a member of staff to assist.
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The practice will operate a 1-way system through the building. o
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We look forward to seeing you at our Flu clinic! =) N T

Sat 5th October 9am - 2pm NORTH SITE- SK5 6RN

Sat 12th October 9am - 2pm SOUTH SITE - SK5 7QU

Sat 26th October 9am - 2pm NORTH SITE - SK5 6RN j ]



